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June 24, 2010 
 
BY COURIER AND RESS 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
RE:  Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation  

Application for Approval of 2010 Electricity Distribution Rates  
EB- 2009-0274  

 
Whitby Hydro Electric Corporation (Whitby Hydro) has reviewed a copy of the 
confidential transcript for the June 17th, 2010 technical conference.  During the 
technical conference, it was suggested by Board Counsel (per page 3 of the 
transcript), that parties make submissions on the confidentiality of information 
contained in the transcript so that a redacted version can be made available for the 
public record. 
 
While the transcript reviewed does include some references to the confidential 
documents filed, Whitby Hydro believes that these references were done in a 
general manner that did not identify any specific confidential information that would 
be of concern.  As a result, it is Whitby Hydro’s submission that a redacted version 
of the transcript is not necessary, and that the current un-redacted version 
(presently marked as confidential) can be put on the public record.       
 
Should you require any further information or clarification, please contact me. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Ramona Abi-Rashed 
Treasurer 
 
Cc:   Neil Mather (email)   
 All Intervenors (email) 


